

Campus Update March, 2008

New Coordinator For Employee Activities Association (EAA)

The Lab's Employee Activities Association (EAA) has a new leader for 2008. Loida Bartolome-Mingao, the Lab's Health Care Facilitator and Wellness Coordinator, will assume the role from Arabella Schmidt. Mingao formerly served as coordinator from 2000-2002. The EAA, which is sponsored by the Lab's Human Resources Department, offers a range of cultural, educational, recreational, and social activities for Lab employees, retirees and their families.

New Weight Watchers Reimbursement Program

To help improve the health of staff, the Lab's Health Services group offered a program whereby they promised to reimburse the cost of attending onsite Weight Watchers classes. To qualify, participants must attend 14 of the 17 scheduled Wednesday meetings, which began Jan. 16th. All spots in this program were filled.

Holiday Craft Fair

The Lab's annual craft fair was once again widely attended and featured handmade goods created by staff in the cafeteria. Items for sale included jewelry, photography, candles, food items, music, paintings, and pottery.

Tickets for Dance Club Gala on Sale

The Lab's EAA Dance Club's Holiday Gala took place in December.

Contact: Angela D. White, adwhite@lbl.gov